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ATTENDEES 

 

 

MINUTES 

Agenda Item:  Approve May 2021 Meeting Minutes                          Presenter:  Danielle Luz   

Discussion: 

• Motion to approve meeting minutes as documented by Danielle, second by Butch.  

• All board members voted to approve. 

 

Agenda Item:  Golf Tournament Planning Update                               Presenter:  Butch Dion/Bob Logan 

Discussion: 

• Butch reported he was still expecting additional foursome signups, including a group of teachers. 

• Butch reported a concern around sponsorship support has decreased; companies who have sponsored in the past 
are hesitant (most likely due to COVID and market conditions). 

o  New England Network Services is a new Bronze sponsor for this year 
o Gold sponsors include Fielding Electric, Gorhams Tax Service, and Faguendes Plumbing) 

• Butch mentioned that he is looking at a partnership with the Hall of Fame that is independent of the school. 

• Butch indicated that there is a minimum of 72 registrants to move forward.  With ongoing participation uncertain, it 
was suggested that a separate committee be established to work on plans for the tournament throughout the year.   

• Danielle suggested that perhaps a raffle be put in place as an incentive to register. 

 

Agenda Item:  Senior/Class of 2021 Grad Lawn Signs                       Presenter:  Danielle Luz/Bob Logan 

Discussion: 

• Joyce reported that she had attempted several outreaches to purchasers with no response regarding pickup of the 
signs they purchased.  

• Joyce will get cash that was paid for the extras that were ordered to Bob. 

• It was generally agreed that the GLTPO should pursue this for the next senior class and involve the 2022 senior 
class advisor to a GLTPO meeting in October or November to plan for the design and sale of the signs. 
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Agenda Item:  Senior Scholarships                                                           Presenter:  Danielle Luz 

Discussion: 

• It was noted that a total of 10 scholarships in the amount of $400 each were awarded to Class of 2021 seniors.   

• Joyce voiced a concern regarding how the information for parent income was included in the scholarship 
application.  She felt strongly that there should be a level playing field for all students and that parent income 
should not be a variable in the fair and equal review of the senior’s application. 

 

Agenda Item:  Other Business                                                                    Presenter:  All 

Discussion: 

Drag Bingo Fundraiser: 

• The idea of a drag bingo night was raised – this was suggested in past meetings as an fundraiser idea 

• Tina indicated that this has been run at Paddy’s in the past.  Danielle also mentioned that this may have been 
run at Chunky’s as well.    

• Butch indicated that he will reach out to his contact who may know where this event is being planned. 

Craft Fair: 

• This is actively being planned for November 13, 2021.   

• A spaghetti dinner and/or veterans breakfast are also being considered as part of the event. 

• Danielle asked if a vendor list could be forwarded; Butch indicated that he would forward that list.  A suggestion 
to ask vendors for donations of a raffle  

Mohegan Sun Trip (Wine & Dine): 

• Joyce mentioned that she is working with her local youth sports group to plan for a wine, dine, and gamble trip 
to Mohegan Sun.  They will be looking to plan this in the fall and offered to include the GLTPO if there was 
interest in participating in this fundraiser. 

GLTPO Board: 

• Danielle and Tina each have incoming seniors for the class of 2022.   

• Joyce’s son is graduating with the class of 2021, but she has agreed to stay on to help until another volunteer 
steps forward. 

• Bob has graciously remained on the board and will assess his continued participation for the upcoming school 
year. 

• A call for GLTPO volunteers will be put forth in September. 
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Agenda Item:  September Agenda Items                                                                Presenter:  All 

• Proposed Agenda Items: 
o Craft Fair 
o Homecoming 
o Fall Mums sale 
o Christmas Wreaths 
o Drag Bingo 

 

Agenda Item:  Adjourn Meeting                                                                  Presenter:  Danielle Luz 

• Motion to adjourn made by Danielle; second by Butch 

• All members agreed to adjourn and reconvene in September. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Monday, September 13, 2021 – 6:15 p.m. – Location: TBD 

 


